
 

 

 

Class check-in Golden Rules  

1. Remember to start the meeting by muting yourself;  

2. Wait patiently until the teacher starts the meeting, and 

all your classmates have arrived;  

3. Sit in a family room at home – not your bedroom;  

4. Always wear suitable clothing to the class check-in; 

5. When you’d like to share some thoughts with your 

teacher, simply comment in the chat bar. Then, your 

teacher will invite you to speak and share your question;  

6. Be polite and kind at all times – remember, we’re 

recording this to keep you safe.  

To take part in our class meetings, you must always follow 

these Golden Rules. The teacher will remove you from the 

meeting if you don’t make the right choices.  
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